Los Altos Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee
July 18, 2007 Minutes

Present: Staff Lind, Members Hlavka, Rhody, Hagenmeier, Crook, Pastorelli. Absent: Chan
Discussion items:
1) Minutes of 6/20/07 meeting approved with no changes
2) Replacement for empty BPAC seat: James Fenton has submitted an application and was attending
the meeting. Mr. Fenton was asked to step out and after a discussion, BPAC voted unanimously
to recommend to the Traffic Commission that Mr. Fenton be appointed to the BPAC.
3) Stevens Creek Trail Feasibility Study

a. Brief discussion summarizing the June 28 meeting between the TF and Alta. Discussed
the planned meeting with Mountain View and Sunnyvale to decide who should attend.
Curt Riffle will attend and Randy will plan to attend.

b. Discussed the idea of BPAC hosting a table or a booth at the city community picnic and
the grand opening for McKenzie Park. Bill and Carl volunteered to set up the picnic
display and Bill said he would plan on doing the McKenzie but would probably ask for
another volunteer later. The BPAC decided the to purchase a banner with their own
money to be displayed at both of these events. Also Randy would post information on
the web page.

4) Traffic Commission update: Scott Chan was to brief the BPAC on the accident data that the TC
had assembled. It was decided to defer the briefing to the next meeting

5) CIP Projects: The BPAC unanimously agreed that they would like to review SR2 School project
and the Swimming Pool project. Voted to forward that request to the TC.

6) Future agenda items: 1,3,4,5,6,7, Update on picnic and McKenzie grand opening
7) Agreed not to have a meeting in August. Next meeting September 19.

8) Adjourned



